
Summer Camps
Covid-19 plans

Drop-Off & Pick-Up
- No adults will be allowed in the building at anytime. This is for the 

safety of our parents, campers, and staff. 
- Early drop-off and late pick-up will be at the back door only.
- Parents and campers must wait in cars until 8:55am or 12:25pm at 

drop-off and until 12pm and 3:30pm at pick-up. We will not open 
doors early, so please do not knock.

- When permitted to get out of cars, parents should wait 6 feet 
apart.

- Parents may not congregate at the doors.
- Parents are required to wear face coverings during drop-off 

and pick-up. Face coverings for children are optional.
- Staff members will wear face coverings.
- The front door and back door will be designated for the drop-

off and pick-up of specific camps (one camp per door).
- Parents will sign their children in on a chart confirming that the 

child is not sick, is not presenting any symptoms, and has not 
been in contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19. Pens will 
be used one time and will be sanitized between camps.

- Instructors will take the temperature of each child and record it.
- Campers will be given hand sanitizer before coming into camp.
- At that point, children will be permitted to enter the building. 
- Campers entering at the back door will stand at designated spots 

in the waiting room that promote social distancing while waiting 
for the check-in process to be complete. 

*Please attempt to arrive on time to help us with these new procedures.

This plan is subject to change and may be updated as we receive more guidance from New York State.
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Summer Camps
Covid-19 plans

Enhanced hygiene & safety
- Hand washing and the use of hand sanitizer will take place at regular 

intervals. This will be a primary focus for our camps.
- Campers will use hand sanitizer before entering the building at the 

beginning of camp and before leaving at the end of camp.

- No one will be allowed in the building except campers and staff.
- Instructors will wear face coverings.
- Campers may wear a face covering if they choose to.
- Camps will go outside as much as possible. Activities that can feasibly 

be completed outdoors will be.

- Camps will use separate parts of the backyard or use the outdoor 
spaces at different times. 

- Simultaneous camps will not interact with each other.
- Additional blankets will be available for meal times.  Small groups of 

campers will sit on each blanket during snack or lunch.

- Each camp will have their own bathroom, and bathrooms will not be 
shared across camps.

- A robust cleaning protocol is completed each and every day.
- Camp supplies will be disinfected regularly and between uses as often 

as possible. Efforts will be made to limit the sharing of supplies.

- Regular deep cleaning of supplies will be completed at scheduled 
intervals in addition to daily cleaning.

- High traffic areas such as light switches, door knobs, sink handles, toilet 
handles and table surfaces will be wiped after every camp.

- Ample cleaning supplies will be provided for instructors to use regularly 
to maintain clean camp rooms.

- Professional cleaning will take place before and during the camp 
season.

This plan is subject to change and may be updated as we receive more guidance from New York State.

Updated 2-28-21


